
 

 

IETE 62nd Foundation Day 

Faculty member Dharmendra Pal along with five students from IT Department of 
Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon attended the 62nd Foundation Day of 

IETE (The Institution of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineers) at IETE 
Headquarters, 2, Institutional Area, Lodhi Road, New Delhi on 2nd November 2015. 

  


